UBC Campus Community Alliance
Room 202
6383 Memorial Rd.
UBC
Vancouver B.C.
V6T 1W5

August 17,1983

Pat McGeer Minister of Universities Victoria B.C.

Sir:

The UBC Campus Community Alliance, representing campus organizations, unions, and associations concerned with the July 7 budget and proposed legislation, condemns the cuts in student aid funding contained in the budget.

Cuts in student aid affect all aspects of the university's operations and can force students to abandon their studies thereby weakening the province itself.

Drastic short term actions such as those affecting student aid have long term consequences which adversely affect us all.

These cuts must be reconsidered and funding restored to at least its previous levels.

Sinderely,

Michael Howlett

Secretary,

UBC Campus Community Alliance

cc: George Pederson Garde Gardom MLA